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Happy Friday everyone, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome all the children back into school following the half term 
break. We are all ready for another busy term ahead leading us up to the Christmas break.  
 
Parking 
You may have noticed our new parking banner 
that some of our children contributed towards. 
We fully appreciate the difficulties that parents 
face regarding parking in the morning and at 
the end of the day but safety will always come 
first for all of us. The zig zags outside school are 
there to prevent any accidents and ensure that 
sight lines are clear for pedestrians. Being 
mindful of the local residents driveways is also 
important as we never can predict when a vehicle may need to leave or enter these drive-
ways. As always we appreciate your understanding and forward thinking around these is-
sues. Many thanks to the children that contributed and they all have elements of their de-
signs on the banner. 
 
Macmillian Coffee Afternoon Event 
It seems like so much time has  passed since this event and even though the rain came we 
still managed to raise an amazing £668.70 for this fantastic charity. Thank you again for all 
your generous donations in whatever form they took. 
 
Friends of Sutton CP 
We currently don’t have a full compliment for a successful PTFA at our school and I wanted 
to reach out again and invite anyone who is interested to come forward and be part of the 

team. A parent group is hugely beneficial to a school to support them 
in raising much needed funds in a variety of ways such as organising 
and managing Christmas parties, Christmas Fairs, summer fairs etc. 
If you are interested in supporting school in this way, there will be an 
informal PTFA meeting on Friday 1st December at 3:00pm in the HIVE.  
We would love to see you there! 
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Absence Requests 
Just a reminder to all our parents, that any planned absences need to communicated to 
school using the absence request form that can found on the school website or via this link 
Absence Requests. 
 
These requests need to be submitted 6 weeks before the absence, to give time for us to 
process the requests. We may need to ask for supporting evidence in exceptional circum-
stances to support the decision made regarding authorisation. Please remember that holi-
days during school time cannot be authorised and that absences of 10 sessions or more (5 
school days or more) will incur a fine from the local authority.  
 
SCARF—Safety, Caring, Achievement , Resilience & Friendship 
To deliver our PSHE curriculum we use Coram Life Education resources SCARF. On the web-
site is really useful parent page. Find out how the SCARF values of Safety, Caring, Achieve-
ment, Resilience, Friendship can help your child to be their best - both at school and at 
home. You can choose from their menu of family activities or support and find out how to 
build positive relationships and help your child be a confident learner.  Use this link to ac-
cess. SCARF 
 
Anti –Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti-Bullying 
Week and we welcome all our 
children to come sporting 
their best odd socks in school 
on Monday.  
 
Let’s celebrate what makes us 
all unique! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/forms/application-exceptional-leave-absence-during-term-time
https://www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/family-scarf
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Advent Shoebox Appeal 
After last year’s success we would like to re-
peat the Christmas Shoebox appeal. 
I appreciate it is not December yet but some 
advance notice can help you in collecting some 
items if you wish to take. Part. Please send 
your shoeboxes into school w/c 11th December 
for us to pass on to Church on the Street. 
Thank you in advance  for your generosity, this 
will make such a huge difference to someone 
and how they are feeling this Christmas. 
 
Key Dates for this half term… 
 
Monday 13th November—Odd Sock Day! 
Friday 17th November—Children in Need Day 
Wednesday 22nd November  - Year 5 Puberty talk - This is a change of date please make 
note 
Thursday 23rd November - Year 3/4 SCARF workshops 
Thursday 30th November—Scottish themed dinner day—St Andrew’s Day—must be 
booked at least 7 days prior 
Thursday 7th December—Reception Class Christmas Nativity 2:30pm 
Tuesday 19th December—Christingle Making Day - more info to follow 
Wednesday 20th December—Christmas Dinner Day—must be booked at least 7 days prior 
Wednesday 20th December—Christingle Event   
Thursday 21st December—Y3—Y5 Christmas Carol Event at St Thomas Church—6:00pm 
Friday 22nd December—Christmas Jumper Day & Special Visitor in school!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 23—24 
 

Year 5—Thursday 9th November 3:00pm 
Year 6—Thursday 21st December 3:00pm 
Year 3—Thursday 29th February 3:00pm 

Year 4—Thursday 21st March 3:00pm 
Year 2—Thursday 23rd May 3:00pm 



   

 
 

 Sutton CP School  

www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk  

Fortnightly newsletter—Friday 10th November 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 
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